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January 9, 2025 

 
To: Idaho Attorney General’s Office 
Re: PowerSchool Data Breach 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Mountain Home School District received an email notice 
from PowerSchool (student information system) that there has been a data breach impacting 
numerous school districts.  We are working closely with PowerSchool to see what the impact 
was specifically to Mountain Home School District student information. If we can confirm that 
our student’s information was breached, we will send a notice to our parents detailing what 
occurred and how it has been remedied. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact me at (208)587-2570 or through email at 
gilbert_jg@mtnhomesd.org 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James G. Gilbert 
Superintendent 
Mountain Home School District #193 
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